
PRINCIPAL’S REPORT 
The school year is nearly at an end. It is a great time to reflect on all that has happened and 

celebrate student achievements. Thank you to everybody who attended our Presentation 

Assembly on Monday night.  Congratulations to all of our students who have received special 

awards and those that have graduated another year of school. For some, it is their last year in 

primary school and we hope that Year 6 students have fond memories of their time at Falls 

Creek Public School. We know they will all go off to high school and continue to do their best.  

One of my favourite quotes for Year 6 comes from the work of Dr Seuss:  

 

 

 

School reports went home on Monday afternoon, please talk with your child about their 

achievements and areas for improvement. I am available by appointment if there is anything 

that you wish to discuss about your child’s report.  

The last day of school for students is Friday, December 16. On behalf of everyone at Falls 

Creek Public School, I would like to wish everybody a very safe and happy time throughout the 

holidays and I look forward to seeing you all in the New Year. Students in Years 1 to 6 return to 

school on Monday, January 30. Kindergarten will participate in Best Start Assessments and 

then begin school on Thursday, February 2.  

Jacqui Cavill 

Relieving Principal 
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MRS BROWN 
As this is the last Talkabout that I will be doing for quite awhile I would like to say thankyou to 

the staff, parents and children for all their help and friendship over the years. During my time at   

Falls Creek School I have seen many changes but it has always remained a lovely place to 

work. Merry Christmas and have a happy and safe holiday. 

Love from 

Lyn Brown 

 
 
MS CULLEN 
If anyone has any overdue library books could they please be returned to the school tomorrow.  

It’s been a great year and a busy one. I hope everyone has a relaxing Christmas and school 

holiday break. Looking forward to an exciting 2017!   

 

 

P & C NEWS  
Our AGM for 2017 we be held on Thursday 16 February at 6pm. All parents and carers are 

invited to attend and help support our school P&C. Thank you to everyone who supported our 

raffle and congratulations to all the winners. 

 

UNIFORMS 
Tomorrow, Friday 16 December we will be selling all second hand uniforms for $2 each.  So 

come in and grab a bargain! 

I would like to thank everyone for their support and patience this year whilst I was training/

implementing the new computer system, it has been a very disruptive year. Hopefully I will have 

the hang of it by next year and things will run a lot smoother. Farewell Emily, Rheya, Dom, 

Cameron and Jacob I will miss you all. Finally, I would like to wish you all a Merry Christmas 

and a safe and happy holiday.  

Cheers 

Karen Morison 
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Information for parents wishing to pay for their 

book club by credit card. 
 

 

 


